
Statement of withdrawal of Local Plan 
PLANNING AND COMPULSORY PURCHASE ACT 2004 & THE TOWN AND 
COUNTRY PLANNING (LOCAL PLANNING) (ENGLAND) REGULATIONS 2012 

THE SEVENOAKS DISTRICT COUNCIL LOCAL PLAN PROPOSED SUBMISSION 
VERSION: REGULATION 19 CONSULTATION DECEMBER 2018. 

In accordance with regulation 27(a) of the Town and Country Planning (Local 
Planning) (England) Regulations 2012, Sevenoaks District Council hereby states that it 
has withdrawn the Proposed Submission version of its Local Plan, which had been 
submitted to the Secretary of State for Examination on  30 April 2019. 

The resolution to withdraw the Proposed Submission version of the Local Plan was 
made at a Full Council meeting held on 15 November 2022. The resolution to 
withdraw was made under the provisions of section 22 of the Planning and 
Compulsory Purchase Act 2004, which provides that a local planning authority may 
withdraw a local development document at any time up to its adoption. 

Any questions regarding the withdrawal of the Proposed Submission version of the 
Sevenoaks District Local Plan 2019 should be directed to the Planning Policy Team 
at: 

Sevenoaks District Council 
Council Offices 
Argyle Road 
Sevenoaks 
Kent 
TN13 1HG 
planning.policy@sevenoaks.gov.uk  
DATED: 16 November 2022 
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